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Wednesday 1st February 2023  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
You are invited to join us on Monday 6th February 2023 from 2:00-3:00 to take part in a 
maths based inspire workshop. The aim of this workshop is to allow us to show you how 
maths is taught in Year 5 and to give you the opportunity to ask any questions you may 
have about supporting your child with their learning. The session will involve us explaining 
how we teach maths in Year 5 and will provide you with example activities and strategies 
to support us and your child with their learning. We are hoping this workshop will be 
beneficial to all involved and we would like as many of you as possible to attend. During 
this workshop you will have the opportunity to work with your child, to see how they 
approach their learning and to work together to tackle the maths activities we provide. This 
will be a fantastic opportunity to see how your child works when in school.  
 
Our aim is to build children’s fluency within their maths learning, but to do this we need 
your help. The children have missed a massive amount of learning as a result of COVID-
19 and we need to support them in catching up with this missed learning. Our biggest area 
for development, as a year group is within maths, which is why this is our focus.  
 
This inspire will be a great opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have about 
your child’s learning, to gain an understanding of how we teach maths at Colmers Farm 
and it will provide you with ways you can support your child with their maths learning 
journey at home. 
 
Please could you return the slip below to indicate whether you plan on attending the 

inspire workshop. This is an opportunity for us all to work together to benefit your children.  

 
Thank you for your cooperation and ongoing support. 
Yours sincerely,  
Miss Tonks and Miss Morgan 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
I, Parent/Carer of ____________________________ will/will not be attending the Year 5 
maths inspire workshop on Monday 6th February 2023. 
 

 


